
      

 

 

 

  
 

     
Róisín Shortall, T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
21st September, 2020 
 
PQ: 22880/20 
 
To ask the Minister for Health if the HPV vaccine is available under the 
drugs payment scheme for an adult that has gone through a colposcopy 
and that has received a prescription for the HPV vaccine from their 
consultant; if not, the reason therefor; and if he will make a statement on 
the matter. -Róisín Shortall 
 
Dear Deputy Shortall, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in 
the context of the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 22880/20), which 
you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
The HSE does not provide reimbursement support for vaccines under 
Community Drug Schemes including the Drug Payments Scheme. The HSE 
delivers vaccines through the immunisation programmes run by the National 
Immunisation Office. Further information in relation to HSE immunisation 
programmes can be found at https://www.hse.ie/eng/health/immunisation/. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kieran Healy 
Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement Service 
 

Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3 

Tel:  01- 8647100 

 

Seirbhís Aisíoca Príomhchúraim 

Bealach amach 5 an M50, Án Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3 

Guthán: 01 8647100 
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